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Dear Requesters, 

 

The present notification acknowledges the receipt of your letter regarding the contractual 

decisions in the “Power Utility Upgrade Program” (GY-L1041). The letter, that we refer in this 

notification as Request, was received by the Office of the Independent Consultation and 

Investigation Mechanism (MICI) on March 6, 2019. 

 

After thoroughly reviewing the information that you provided us with, we were able to determine 

that your Request is linked to one of the exclusions foreseen in paragraph 19 letter (a) of the MICI 

Policy, since it deals only with procurement decisions which are outside of the scope of this office. 

 

As per the MICI Policy, we have sent your Request to the Bank's Procurement unit, which might 

address the issues referred in it. You can also contact them directly through the following email: 

procurement@iadb.org 

 

With these actions the processing of your Request by MICI will conclude. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

 

FROM: Victoria Márquez-Mees, MICI Director 
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